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Mention Change of the Type of Emissions 

DSP Research, Inc. certified WiMAX devices 
 
 
While DSP Research, Inc. deals with a lot of wireless equipment’s certifications for using OFDM 
modulation, we certified a type of emissions for WiMAX devices as “X7W” for the following reasons: 
there is “X7W” in the Radio Law Related Examination Criteria. And a type of emissions for local 
WiMAX is “X7W”.  
 
However, we will unify the type of emissions for WiMAX devices as “X1C, X1D, X1F, X7W” hereafter 
by coordinating with Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications (MIC) and UQ 
communications, Inc. in order to avoid confusion between UQ communications, Inc. who is given the 
blanket license uses “X1C, X1D, X1F” for type of emissions and us. Also, this alternation will apply 
for local only WiMAX certifications as well. 
 
We will reissue the certificates as “X1C, X1D, X1F, X7W” for the WiMAX equipments had already 
obtained the certificates from us while MIC will change the information on their database and revise 
records of the official gazette. In addition, for the applicants (certificate holders), please replace from 
an old certificates to new certificates which we will start to mail as of February 24, 2009. The 
certification number and the date of the certification you now have will not be changed by this 
alternation. At last, there is no charge for this alternation. 
 
 

OLD : X7W 
NEW: X1C, X1D, X1F, X7W 
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